





15th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

A great start to the new academic year!

A very warm welcome to the new academic year at Haileybury Turnford, and a special welcome to new students and families joining our school community. It has been an excellent start to the new school year, with positive relationships between students and hard work in lessons clear to see. Student attendance has been very good, and staff have already awarded over 18,000 achievement points to our students!

I would also like to welcome new members of staff who have joined us at the start of the academic year, across both our teaching and support staff.

Please use the Class Charts Parent App to keep in touch with us, and our school website has lots of information too: www.haileyburyturnford.com. All staff contacts are on the website and should you need to contact me directly, my email address is newmanr@haileyburyturnford.com

We hope families are able to come along to our year group Key to Success Meetings taking place next week, which will give you an overview of the key information to support your child(ren).

Thank you for your support in helping our students to have such a positive start to the new academic year.

We very much look forward to working closely with you and your child(ren) in the year ahead.

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman

Principal